Workshop on improving good communication in the Federal
Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs
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The working meeting of representatives of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property
Affairs, the representatives of the Real Estate Registration Project Implementation Unit, and the CILAP
project representatives was held in Sarajevo on October 04, 2018.

The topics of the meeting were a review of Federal Geodetic Administration activities and project
implementation. CILAP project Director Mrs. Andja Zimi¢ presented project results so far. Current
activities, projects and the upcoming planned activities of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and
Real Property Affairs were presented by Mr. Zeljko Obradovié, director.



Considering the recently evaluation of the CILAP project, Mr. Denis Tabuci¢ presented
results/achievements of all six components, where they expressed satisfaction with the achieved results and
emphasized that this is one of the most effective evaluations in which they have had the opportunity to
participate. They especially pointed out activities on Address Register- 70 of 79 municipalities are
included, and Sales Price Register- both of Entity Geodetic Administrations presented “Public display of
Sales Price Register”.

It is commonly noted that such working meetings are extremely useful and can significantly contribute to
improvement of project results as well as to familiarizing all employees with all activities executed by the
Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs.
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